
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
 

Tel:  01629 640241 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp           (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 

 

 
Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £177.70 Loose Plate Bakewell: £17.35 Hassop: £100.31 Total £295.36 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 3rd July 2016 
 

Saturday 2nd   6.15 p.m. Hassop M Doran R I P 14th Sunday 

in Ordinary Time Sunday 3rd 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Monday 4th  
NO MASS TODAY 

St Elizabeth of Portugal 

Tuesday 5th St Anthony Zaccaria 

Wednesday 6th St Maria Goretti 

Thursday 7th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Deacon John RIP Feria 

Friday 8th 11.30 a.m. Hassop Parishioners Feria 

Saturday 9th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Billy Whelan RIP (M G) 15th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 10th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Diamond Wedding (M & M H) 
 

 

Ministries weekend of 9th/10th July 
 Readers Eucharistic Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 H. Hoare, A. Jenkins A. Shimwell A. Jenkins J. Peel 

Hassop 10am M. Hopkinson, A. Howlings C&M Allsop B&A O’Connor  

Counters 3rd July: TMM                        10th July: JNM 

‘Individualism is like an axis in today’s culture. This individualism has many names, names rooted in selfishness …always 
searching for oneself, not looking towards others, not looking towards family. Individualism also seeks pleasure. I would 
say a word that is a bit harsh but I say it between quotation marks: it is a “cursed wellbeing” that has done us much 
harm.’ [Pope Francis to priests and catechists at a recent meeting in Rome] 

This weekend we have a 2nd diocesan collection for 

Peter’s Pence following on last Wednesday’s Holy Day of 
Obligation. The attendance in Hassop on Wed. morning for 

the feast was very bad although a few visitors joined us. 
Diary of the month: 

3rd July: (This Sunday morning) A special ABC Carnival 
Service 11am on Bakewell Recreation Ground to celebrate 

the 50th Anniversary of the Association of Bakewell 

Christians, all welcome and we should try to support the 
event. We can go down after 10.00am Mass in Bakewell. 

8th July at 7pm (next Friday) in Hassop church, an 
Ecumenical music evening with the joint choirs from our 

parish, Bakewell Parish Church and Bakewell Methodist 

Church, along with visitors.  Tell your friends and 
neighbours and bring them along. Refreshments provided 

after the music in the parish rooms. The choirs have been 
preparing for this event for some weeks now so, please, do 

come along. Many thanks to Christine and our own choir! 
10th July: Bishop Patrick will lead the Padley pilgrimage 

this year - this is our local pilgrimage. We assemble at 

3.00pm at Grindleford Station and celebrate Mass. 
12th July we have about 55 visitors coming to visit the 

parish. The visit is being arranged by the St Vincent de Paul 
Society members of another parish who are bringing their 

parishioners for a day out to Bakewell and Hassop. Our 

parish SVP members will host the visit and Mass on this day 
will be in Hassop at 11.30am. 

13th S V P meeting after morning Mass – open to all. 
14th Funeral service for John Kelly late of Calver 11.30am 

16-17th Mission Appeal on behalf of the Volunteer 
Missionary Movement – a lay missionary movement. 
26-28th C S Sp provincial assembly 
 

Sea Sunday is celebrated next Sunday: we have a retiring 
collection for the Apostleship of the Sea. Some parishioners 

may know about the apostolate of the A of S to seafarers 

who come to these islands because of their work. The 
Church is present to serve them through their chaplains 

and welcomers. It is an international apostolate. 
 
 

Our Parish Choir meets on Tuesday evenings: they are a 

very loyal group of parishioners and give fully 100% - 
thank you so much, Choir Members. Sadly, a few members 

have recently had to cease membership and we are now 
seriously looking for new members. In September we are 

going to have an ‘open evening’ to recruit new members. 
You don’t have to be a “super” star but, if you are one, well 

you would be most welcome indeed! Think about it – even 

pray about it – and, then, join us at the meeting.  
 

Last Saturday and Sunday we again held our Summer 

Fair. Many, many thanks to all who supported it and, 
through it, you support the parish. Grateful thanks to the 

Social Committee who put it all together in spite of some 

stress + a panic appeal on the Tuesday evening. Equal 
thanks to all parishioners, friends and neighbours who 

responded to the invitation to make it “our” Summer Fair. 
You can see the details of the Fair’s proceeds on the 

noticeboards. The net result for the parish was £2,526.32 – 

thank you- thank you- thank you again to all who in any 
way did their “little bit” to make it so successful. Agnes, our 

youngest helper, did sterling work with the help of her 
parents on their table.   

Liturgical gestures are considered to be very important. 

Our responses, the Sign of Peace, the reception of Holy 
Communion (on the hand or in the mouth), the Offertory 

collection basket – even if we use our bank for this – are 
gestures of participation to be observed prayerfully. 
 
 

1st Communion Photos are available through the 
following link at rblank@waitrose.com or Carol McDermott 

 

In the month of May Thirty-three parishioners and parish 

friends contributed £1,549.00 towards parish income 
through their banking arrangements. Thank you for this. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, 

Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty and Eileen Simpson. We also 
remember those in hospital, those going into hospital and 

the many not mentioned here.  
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for David 
Overton, John Kelly and all others known to us.   

May their souls rest in peace. 


